
Robinson, John H. 

From: Hosch, James A 
Sent: Thursday, March 08, 2001 11:41 AM 

Robinson, John H. To: 
Subject: RE: Superior Water Light and Power 

John, 

The only thing in this file is an ERP scoring page. In other words there is nothing to go on for location or 
substance. The date is the only information we have June 1989. They have been waiting for an answer for about 
three weeks. I would really like to have a decision to them soon, this is the type of thing that causes us to get 
criticized for poor customer service. My recommendation is to close the spill, if we ever find something we turn 
that into an ERP case. I know Jamie is busy, but we should probably send them a PRP letter on the Gas plant. 
Since it is my GMU I would like to handle it with Jamie's assistance if necessary. If Jamie is going to be working 
outside of a GMU it should be helping Chuck with Lincoln Wood. 

From: Robinson, John H. 
Sent: Wednesday, March 07, 2001 7:08AM 

Hosch, James A To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Prohaska, John J; Dunn, James R 
RE: Superior Water Light and Power 

We should discuss this with Jamie as to whether the case should be closed. Did anyone do any followup or 
investigation on the site? Is there anything in the file about the TCE? 

John 

From: Hosch, James A 
Sent: Friday, March 02, 2001 2:51 PM 
To: Robinson, John H. 
Cc: Prohaska, John J; Dunn, James R 
Subject: FW: Superior Water Light and Power 

John R, 

I spoke with John Prohaska, he believes that the case was set up as a result of a one-time detect of TCE. 
He feels that the case should be closed. If this is the only existing information (I can't think of anywhere 
else to look) we should probably close it. IF YOU DON'T AGREE LET ME KNOW by Mar 8. This guy 
has been waiting a long time for an answer. 

The sediment case that is near the former Superior Water Light and Power site is likely MGP plant waste. 
Jamie should contact them about it. 

From: Prohaska, John J 
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2001 4:35 PM 
To:· Hosch, James A 
Subject: RE: Superior Water Light and Power 

I little I noticed that the score showed an impact to a municipal well. I checked the1 sampling results for the 
city of superior. They showed low level detect of TCE at .?ug/1 and high levels of Trihalomethanes at 25 
or so. The TCE hit was what bounced the score so high but TCE was never detected again. I hope this 
helps. 

John J. Prohaska 
Drinking Water and Groundwater Specialist 

State of Wisconsin 
Department of Natural Resources Hayward Service Center 
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10220 N. State Road 27 
Hayward, .WI 54843-2025 

From: Hosch, James A 

715-634-9658 Ext. 3517 
FAX 715-634-9232 

Sent: Monday, February 26, 2001 2:33PM 
To: Prohaska, John J 
Cc: Robinson, John H. 
Subject: Superior Water Light and Power 

John, 

I sent you everything that was in the file. Did it help jog your memory? If it did, give me a call, 
otherwise an email is fine. 

Thanks. 
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